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To: Municipal Services Committee 

From: Eric Lom, City Traffic Engineer 

Date: June 8, 2023 

Re: Recommended award of the Unit P-23 Pavement Marking Maintenance Contract (Epoxy) 

 

 

Quotes were opened for the Unit P-23 Pavement Marking Maintenance Contract on June 8, 2023, as a means of 

establishing unit prices for this annual maintenance contract, which generally involves the installation and 

replacement of durable epoxy longitudinal and transverse pavement markings throughout the City. 

 

Quotes were solicited from the only two contractors that provide this service in Wisconsin that we have had positive 

experiences with.  Brickline, Inc., of Madison, Wisconsin, submitted the low quote in the total amount of $85,488.05 

(~2% higher than our engineer’s estimate), which is well within an acceptable range. 

 

Based on this, we recommend award of the contract to Brickline, Inc., in an amount not to exceed $95,488.05 (which 

includes an additional $10,000 for unanticipated work).  This dollar amount is based on the combination of available 

budgeted funds for pavement marking maintenance and pavement markings that will be completed for other city 

projects. 

 

“. . .   meeting community needs . . .  enhancing quality of life.”  
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